
 

 



 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 
 

Venue: San Souci Literary institute 
Address:107 Ramsgate Road, Ramsgate 
              (cnr Campbell Street) 

Time:8:00pm Wednesday Nights 
 
 

 
This newsletter is produced by a sub-committee of the above club and all articles are 
protected by copyright laws and must not be printed without the written permis-
sion of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club Inc. and the writer of such article. The above 
club hereby thanks and acknowledges the use of any articles etc. 
 
If any members have a vehicle or spare parts for sale, an interesting story about his or 
her car, weather it is about a rebuild or repair, or of your trips away on holidays, 
please do not hesitate to contact the editor and it will be greatly received. 
 
The opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily of the Editor. Where pos-
sible articles contributed by members are verified, however the Leyland P76 Classic 
Car Club Inc. accepts no responsibility of the accuracy of the information. 

 
Leyland p76 Classic Car club Inc. 
C/o 9 Apsley Place 
Taren Point NSW 2229 
Phone (02) 9522 6529 
Email:    force7v@hotmail.com 

Notice of Copyright:- Copyright in all articles published in this magazine is vested in the respective authors of 
those articles. No part of the magazine may be reproduced in any form or by any means whatsoever without per-
mission in writing from the respective authors. Initial enquiries should be directed to the Editor. 

PLEASE NOTE 
If you are able to write up an article for our newsletter, it will be much appreciated.  
If you wish to sell a car please send in your add.  There is no cost, it is free.  It must 
be received by the 1st of the month to be in the next newsletter, however to ensure 
that your write up or add is included in the newsletter, please observe the following: 
 
Email it to force7v@hotmail.com 
Post it to: c/o 9 Apsley Place Taren Point NSW  2229 
follow up with a phone call to 9522 6529 to ensure it has been received. 

 

             MEETING DATES 2016    
16th Nov, 21st December 



 

 

 
Hello Club Members 
Christmas is fast approaching; so don't forget our Club Christmas get together. 
Please bring a plate of Christmas fare and a gift for the present table, $10 gifts or 
more are ideal. We have a microwave oven to heat up food. 

 
Don't forget the Berrima Rally 2017 - February18/19  - a great weekend - fabulous 
cars and an interesting itinerary- check with Troy and Joe for details. 

 
Early next year we will visit the Gosford Classic Car Museum - 3-13 Stockyard Place 
West Gosford. The website describes it as housing 450 cars including classic, vintage 
cars,motorcycles; 35 Ferraris and 1948- 1978 Holdens. There are at least 4 Leylands 
in the collection. Keep inTouch for more details  
See you next Wednesday at the meeting (16th November ) 
Safe driving and all the best.  

Peter                                                                                               

Any members wishing to attend the 2017 Shannon’s Eastern Creek Event & also The 
Association Of British Car Club’s Display to be held at King’s School 2017 must order 
& pay for their tickets at our first club meeting in 2017. 

Thanks to Kevin Myers for donating a speedo to the car club. 
Thanks to Hal for his contributions. 
Thanks to Terry for his article. 



 

 

 

 
 

                            
 
 

                                  Hunter Valley News 
Editorial: 
Some P76 activity was evident during the last months including Craig Anderson’s contin-
ued restoration of his Excutive which will be highlighted in a future article. A new Face-
book page titled “ Newcastle & Hunter Valley P76 Owners Group” popped up after the 
Hunter club had been restructured. Strangly this Facebook page is not connected to our old 
club but has been interesting just the same.  
 For more than 30 odd years I have been trying to buy a 16,000km V8 4 speed P76 that has 
been stored in Brisbane and finally was lucky to purchase this car and have it transported 
back to Beresfield. This P76 was locked up more than 30 years ago but was known to Adri-
an Spencer who had seen the car. 
 
 
 
Richard Phyllis with the P76  after pulling it from where it had been hibernating for 
more than 30 odd years in Brisbane. 
 
 
 
Long time members of the old Hunter club, Neville & Linda Muddle also have a Spanish 
Olive P76 which originally was a Six manual but now a V8 auto. This is Nevilles everday 
car used for work and also club runs. 
                                                                                                                             

 An add when Noel started in business in 1976 



 

 

 



 

 

Terry Routs Cyrstal White Deluxe P76 he has had it since brand new which he  
purchased at Hollywood Motors Liverpool 2nd March 1973. Hollywood Motors are 
now gone & there is a big office block there now.  
 
Terry used the car for his work which was Bricklaying he regularly towed a trailer & 
travelled to Goulburn with a full load of tools etc, he used to get around 22mpg.  
 
After Terry finished with it for work his wife took it over for her job ,which was acid 
cleaning bricks it survived all that & it’s still a great car on Historic Rego today 
 
It has been a well loved car & used for many occasions such as, his Daughter & 
sons Weddings..  Below is one of Terry’s original service receipt’s 



 

 

Once again Eastern Creek  was a great success Tony & Kay did an excellent  job as usual. 
The weather was great the sun was shining all day. There was a huge amount of cars on  
display so much to look at & the trade displays were very good selling lots of interesting 
items. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

11th March 2017 Tea Gardens hawks Nest Show & Shine 

18th & 19 Feb 2017 
Berrima District historic vehicle Club Annual 
Rally at Mittagong 

1st Sunday of every month  7th August 

4th september 
Royal NaƟonal Park to Stanwell Tops down 
south  Wollongong ,Bowral Southern Highlands 

Newcatle Swapmeet 
CESSNOCK SHOWGROUNDS, 111 MOUNT 
VIEW ROAD, CESSNOCK  6:00 AM ‐ 1:00 PM 

Cavilino Cars & coffee Corner Mona 
Vale RD & McCarrs Creek Road Terry  
Hills & Cruise 1st Sunday of Every Month 

Classic Car Club Illawarra   

Classic car Club Illawarra St George Sailing Club San‐Souci 

  

  

  

  

  

Wed 21st December General MeeƟng 

 Proposed date to be confirmed Gosford Car Museum 

Wed 16th November General MeeƟng Ramsgate 

   



 

 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club held at the Sans Souci Literary Institute on  
Wednesday 19th October 2016 

 
 
Peter O’Brien opened the meeting at 8.20pm.  Members in attendance as per the attendance book. 
 
Apologies    John Dali,, Kevin Ward, Ian & Bev Lyons, Terry Rout 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 
Moved  Troy Green  Seconded Peter O’Brien 
 
Business arising from minutes Nil 
 
Income 
Spare parts                        $ 122.55 
Total                                                 $ 122.55 
Outgoings 
 
                                        
Australia Post                       $ 13.00 
Total                                                 $ 13.00 
 
Bank Statement No. 270 dated 30.09.16 balance $4542.76 
Treasurers Report 
Moved              Tony De Luca                            Seconded Joe Green 
 
Correspondence In 
Berima Rally Forms, Hawks Nest Show & Shine forms. 
NZ P76 Newsletter sep2016 
 
Correspondence Out 
 
Nil 
 
Moved  Tony De Luca                              Seconded Troy Green  
 
General Business 
Tony talked about the modified Scheme 
 
Meeting Closed at 9.30 pm 
followed by supper 



 

        16th NOVEMBER                        Club room Meeting                      Be There

If you would like the magazine emailed 
to You in full colour  instead of snail 
mail CONTACT US force7v@hotmail.com 

 
www.leylandp76.org.au 


